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I’m currently a Covid 19 Frontline Worker my efforts to drive to and from to keep not only myself 
safe but others from me travelling on public transport. 

This is costing me approximately $25 each way from M5 to Western Motoway with only the relief of 
a reimbursement from M5. 

Most recently I’ve had to choose public transport in lockdown as I and many can not afford this. Yes I 
have taken alternative routes but I truly shouldn’t have to when the past 2 years I was able to travel 
on M5 all the way to Oxford Sydney at one cost which I am able to be partially reimbursed now I get 
charged twice for the exact same route with no changes except speed limits. 


